
I was diagnosed with Triple Negative Breast Cancer, 2/20/20 and I give credit not only to God but to my  the amazing holistic 
practitioners in Oregon. Due to the pandemic, I was lost in the health care system and had to continually advocate for my health and 
life. Time after time I was let down by the system. I beg you not to take hope and life away from those who don’t heal through 
traditional hospital systems but heal naturally and spiritually. I was sent home from the hospital several times, left to figure out 
healing and a remedy on my own and left high and dry, alone. Holistic practitioners not only gave me hope but they gave me my life 
back that was stolen from cancer. Please do not pass this bill/law instead embrace us and allow us to continue to heal. I beg of you. 
Thank you for listening. 


